
 

 

CP: 780              10th October, 2024  

 
To, 
Surveillance Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai – 400 051.  
 

Subject: Increase in Volume 
 

Kind attention  : Shri. Amit Shinde, Chief Manager, Surveillance. 

Reference         : Your Letter dated 09th October, 2024 bearing reference no.: 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/14836. 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
With reference to captioned subject, we would like to inform you that as on date, there and in the 
recent past has been no material information/event having bearing on the 
operations/performance of the Company which requires disclosure under Regulation 30 of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015 and which has not 
been informed to you. 
 
Further, we inform you that, all the event, information etc., which have a bearing on the 
performance/operations of the Company are intimated to the Exchanges on immediate basis as 
per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 
2015.  
  
Kindly take the above information on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

For Pudumjee Paper Products Limited 

 
 
 
Shrihari Waychal 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
ICSI Membership No.: A62562 
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